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Dear House Judiciary Committee Members, 

As a resident of Oregon since 1970, I write to urge your support of HB 3076. A gun 

dealer licensing system should already be in effect, so initiating a study to look at the 

feasibility of implementing such a system should be an easy “yes” vote for all who are 

concerned about gun safety in Oregon. 

Please vote “yes”. 

Sincerely, 

Paul J Kelly Jr 


